
Elders – Here to serve you 
Ken Treybig, Pastor – (903) 714-3684 Scott Hammer – (903) 738-5367 

Melton McNeely – (903) 769-3394 John Trotter – (903) 636-4515 

 

East Texas: 24345 County Rd 

3107, Gladewater – 2:30 p.m. 

Song Leader – Scott Fulgham 

Pianist – Melissa Fulgham 

Sermonette – John Trotter 

Sermon – Scott Hammer 

 

Ruston: Country Inn & Suites, 

Ruston– 1 p.m. 

Song Leader – Steve Barnette 

Pianist – Johna Barnette 

Sermonette – Chris Teague 

Sermon – Ken Treybig 

 

General Announcements 

“Friday Night Live” 

Mr. Mark Winner will present 

the next “Friday Night Live” Bi-

ble study Friday night, Jan. 15. 

The title is “Sex: God Gives and 

Satan Takes Away.” To connect, 

go to http://mem-

bers.cogwa.org/fnl/. 

 

McNeely Reception 

There will be a reception for 

Melton and Judy McNeely after 

services on Jan. 23 beginning at 

5 p.m. Refreshments will be pro-

vided. 

 

Snacks 

We are not able to serve food 

or have members bring food to 

share, but we are able to distrib-

ute pre-packaged snacks occa-

sionally. Headquarters has re-

quested that it not be done each 

week, so we will provide some 

limited pre-packaged snacks 

once a month on the last Sabbath 

of the month, starting with Jan. 

30, along with individual waters. 

 

Branson Weekend-Cancelled 

From Mr. Blackwell: 

HOWDY! We are now only six 

weeks away from the date for the 

Branson President’s Day Family 

Weekend. We have waited as 

long as we could to make a call, 

but it appears that the better part 

of wisdom is to cancel the 

weekend for 2021, and plan for 

2022. We have worked on every 

possibility we could think of and 

have come to the same conclu-

sion. We could probably have 

services and the seminars with 

social distancing, but the other 

activities that are so much a part 

of the weekend would be impos-

sible. This is very sad to me as 

so many people have come to re-

ally enjoy and anticipate it. But 

like so many other things this 

past year it would be unwise to 

try to have it. Let’s shoot for 

2022! 

 

Regional Teen Formal 
Due to the ongoing issues re-

garding the virus, as expected, 

we have decided to postpone the 

Regional Teen Formal originally 

scheduled for Feb. 27. Presently, 

we are looking at options for 

hosting a teen formal later in the 

spring, provided conditions be-

come safe enough for us to hold 

such an event. In the likely event 

we will be unable to do so, we 

will plan to acknowledge both 

sets of graduating seniors, the 

classes of 2021 and 2022, at next 

year’s formal! Andy Burnett 
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